
Noverber 12, 1962 

Rabbi. Amos Bunim 
1195 Channing Road 
Par Rockaway, New York 

Dear Amos? 

Just a word to let you know that your work for 
Torah Umesorah at the Annual Dinner on Sunday 
night did not go unappreciated by so many people, 
including myself, who admired the manner in which 
you conducted the meeting. 

It was a true "kiddush ha-shem," and you can truly 
be proud of it. 

Cordially yours, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 
NL: ff 


